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Dear parents and carers,

We've reached the end of
the longest term, which
was wrapped up with a
spectacular week of
festive cheer! From the
magical EYFS performance
on Monday to the lively
Christmas Top of the Pops
with Years 1, 2, and 3 on
Wednesday, and finally,
the dazzling Christmas
Eurovision starring Years
4, 5, and 6 on Thursday.
Our school has been filled
with energy, sparkles, and
the true spirit of Christmas
this week.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 20th December 2024

Back to school:
Monday 6th
January

Half term week:
Monday 17th
February- Friday
21st February

INSET day (no
children in school):
Monday 24th
February

Last day of Spring
term: Friday 4th
April
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This term has been a whirlwind of industrious learning and
creativity, with the children showing their curiosity,

kindness, and connection at every step.
Thank you for your support throughout this busy term.

Wishing you all a joyful and restful Christmas break—see
you in 2025!

Warm regards,
Mrs French

House points
The winning house this term has been Botallack
they gained 3390 Points. On Friday 10th January,
they can come to school in their own clothes as

a reward; if they can wear soe of their house
colour (purple) that would be wonderful.

Attendance
The winning class for attendance this term

was 4K; the won for 4 Weeks. They will discuss
with their teacher what their treat will be.



T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Botallack!      

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 3R!  

Enjoy Christmas everyone! 
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House Point Results
? ? ? ??This week’s scores:

Botallack: 293
Poldice: 231
Poldark: 236
Geevor: 243

Running totals:
Botallack: 3390

Geevor: 3088
Poldice: 2893
Poldark: 2806
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This week in year 2 as part of our DT,
we have been looking at preparing

vegetables. We looked at a variety of
utensils and decided on which ones

would be the most appropriate to use.

Year 3 had a lovely time on our
festive residential. We met Father
Christmas, had pizza, watched the

Grinch and visited the Tate
Gallery.

Year 2

The children in year 1 were delighted
to be treated to a wonderful

Christmas performance with a
Cornish twist by the wonderful team

at O-Region.

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

EYFS have mastered number
bonds this term and can say

lots of Stem sentences to
prove it!



Merry
Christmas

from Year 5!

What a wonderful festive time we've had in
Year 4! We kicked off the season with a

magical visit from Santa, followed by lots
of rehearsals for our school Christmas

show, which we were thrilled to perform.
To wrap up the term, we enjoyed a fun-

filled Festive Friday with games and films,
celebrating a fantastic term together.

Wishing everyone a joyful holiday season!

Year 4

Year 6
Hey! Chingedy ching, hee

haw, hee haw! The children
loved performing Dominic

the Donkey this week.
They've even customised
their ears ready for our

Christmas dinner. Have a
great Christmas and New

Year 6S!

Year 5



Thank you for all your kind donations at
the Christmas performances. Your

generosity raised £246 for the Cornwall
Air Ambulance.

Christmas came early this week as we have been
lucky enough to receive a Spike Lego Robotic set to

support our computing lessons and Lego League
teams. A big thank you to RG Kellow who donated the

set.



A big thank you to our kitchen
staff for a wonderful festive

Christmas dinner for all children
and staff.


